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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Psalm 139:14

From the Principal... OCTORER. Q—X

8 Gr. 7/8 Volleyball Tryouts (3:30-5pm) x
Pastor Appreciation Day & Thanksgiving Chapel on Friday! 10 Gr. 7/8 Volleyball Tryouts (3:30-5pm)
This week Friday, October 11 we have both our 11 Pastor Appreciation Day
Thanksgiving Chapel (hosted by Grade 2) and our Pastor 9-9:45am - Thanksgiving Chapel (Gr. 2)
Appreciation morning. Here is the schedule for the morning: Pizza Day
8:45 Arrival for coffee and fellowship in the gym 14 Thanksgiving Monday (No School)
9:00-9:45 Pastors join us for our Thanksgiving chapel 15 New Bus Routes begin
9:45-10:30 Pastors tour the school and visit members Gr. 7/8 Volleyball Tryouts (3:30-5pm)
of their church in their various classes 16 Cross Country Meet (Alliston)
10:30-11:00  Pastors join teachers for coffee in the 17 Gr. 7/8 Volleyball Tryouts (3:30-5pm)
staffroom 18 Cross Country Meet (Dundas)
Pizza Day
Our Grade 6 & 7 teachers going to Kolkata, India for nine 23 Pizza Day
24 Christian Teachers’ Convention (No School)

days in October
Last winter, Miss Winger (grade 7) and Mr. Wilcox (grade 6)

were approached by Emmanuel Baptist Church to bring

25 TCS Curriculum Review Day (No School)
28 Dutch Store Pre-Orders Due

leadership to a short-term missions trip to India in October. 31 WIS (RO DU

October was the timing that fit the ministries they are *
working with in Kolkata. This was presented to the TCS NOVEME’EK ,
Board of Directors back in January and the Board looked at 1 9-9:45am - Split Chapel (Gr. 1) ‘)\

the benefits of our two teachers being part of this trip as 9:45-10:30am - Split Chapel (Gr. 8)

well as how this experience had the potential to stretch our Picture Retake Day

students (with how it changes teachers and what they bring Gr. 7 Health Unit Vaccinations >\

back to the classroom from this experience). Pizza Day -—.

With such a strong global focus in our senior curriculum, the

opportunity for these teachers to walk the walk and become global citizens in the Kingdom of God and the chance to
stretch a teacher in worldview... the Board felt it was a great chance for these teachers to grow and be part of a bigger
redemption project in our community. With this on the heels of the very deep and meaningful grade 6-8 project on
global awareness in supporting refugees in Barrie last year—it was such a good fit!

Our grade 6 and 7 teachers will be a part of a team who will spend time in Kolkata, India running camps for children and
youth in and outside the city. They will also work alongside ministries that seek to rescue women and children from sex-
trafficking in the city.

We look forward to hearing about this trip from our two teachers at the November 215 TCS Society meeting.

The TCS Board of Directors looks at these requests and reviews each individually to ensure there is a deep student
benefit and significant professional growth for the teachers involved. This one allowed for such a wonderful depth in
experience (with very minimal cost to the school) for our teachers that we saw a good fit.

We wish Miss Winger and Mr. Wilcox blessings as they leave for India on Friday, October 18" and return the weekend of
November 2™, Mrs. Kloosterman and Mrs. Brown will be supply teaching for them as they are away.




Bus Monitors all Trained and Ready!

To help in keeping the buses well monitored, we have also PKAYEK GOKNEK

trained 15 bus monitors over the past couple weeks. There will

be three monitors on each bus who will help the bus drivers with Prayer is a powerful part of our
safety and be the eyes on the bus to support the principal community at TCS. For this reason,
should behaviour situations come up. These monitors were the staff pray for a group of
trained by the Barrie Police last week on safety and how to families each week. The TCS staff

prayed for the Culp, Currie, DeSota,
DoRego families during devotions
this week. May you feel God's ever

E ] Healthv School Cul TCs ready presence in your decisions
nsuring a Healthy School Culture at and experiences.

During the week of October 15%™, teachers in grades 3-8 will have 7,
students fill out a Student Culture Survey on how things are going in
each classroom. This is a short one-page questionnaire for students that will ask:

e Isthere is someone in your class who is being picked on or bothered on a regular basis?

e What are the names of the students who are not being kind to these students?

e Who the students are who are being picked on?
What happens to this information?
The classroom teacher summarizes this student feedback and hands a summary of these student comments to the
principal. The teacher and the principal together review the student feedback. If there are one or two students in a
class that require a conversation with the teacher or the principal, that happens as follow-up of this survey and
boundaries are put in place. If needed, at certain times, parents of certain students are brought into a meeting as
well to ensure boundaries are both put in place and followed through. This keeps both the classroom teacher and
the principal in the loop on the pulse of each class in grades 3-8. Since these surveys are private and confidential,
they are also accurate and authentic and no one knows who wrote what comments.
Why is this important?
Because students are so precious to us and we don’t tolerate teasing or put downs at TCS and will do all we can,
including student surveys several times a year, to deal with and follow-up on student situations.
Bully Awareness Month in November
TCS staff will be spending time throughout the month of November on bullying awareness that includes reminding
our students of the deep Culture of Caring that we have at TCS . The Bullying Awareness assembly is on November
Soccer Tournament Update

22, but there will be a focus on this throughout November as well. *
Congratulations to both our TCS Barrie teams in being
undefeated in all their regular games, quarter final H

OMEWORIK HIGHLIGHTS

game and semi-final game. Barrie 1 and Barrie 2
faced off in the final game. It was a very close game

evacuate the bus in an emergency. Bus monitors will get their
safety vests this week and officially begin their duties this week.

Grade 5

with Barrit? 1 win.ning 2-1. Thank yc?u to all team Tues., Oct 1 Spelling dictation: Lesson 3
members in playing well and showing great The Lion, the Witch and the
sportsmanship in the final game. A special thank you Wardrobe: Checking for

to Coach Nate and D'Juan Robertson and Coach Understanding (Ch. 1-4)
Monica and Coach Denise in coaching both Wed., Oct. 2 MW: John 11:25-26 (oral)
teams. Your talents in coaching are admirable and Tues., Oct. 8 Spelling dictation: Lesson 4
much appreciated. Please return your TCS uniform Thurs,, Oct. 10 French Test

washed to Mrs. Goodnough by Friday, October 11th. Tues,, Oct. 22 Grammar Test: Unit 1




Cross Country
We are looking for 4-6 parent volunteers to help with organizing our cross country team at the meet on

October 16t in Alliston. We would love help in getting students to the start line on time. Please contact us if
you are able to assist us. Please note that we will have a bus to take all students and volunteers to and from
the race on the 16%™.

The cross country team will also be attending the invitational meet at Dundas Valley Conservation area this
year on Friday, October 18th. | will be taking the top 4 boys and top 4 girls in the junior, and senior cross
country divisions. We will need drivers for this event. The qualifying race will take place on Thursday,
October 10th at lunch recess.

Our focus this week is using proper running form to run efficiently.

Thank you! ~ Mrs. Gruber and Mrs. Regeling

From the Office...

Milk Orders

We apologize for some confusion with the milk deliveries over the past couple weeks. We had a very short
window to submit the first order after the deadline, so any late orders had to be added after the fact. This has
been reorganized and should all be sorted out this week. If you continue to have any concerns, please email
Miss Winger (bwinger@timothychristianschool.ca) on behalf of the Grade 7 class! Thank you!

Police Checks

A reminder to parents—if you ever would like to help in the school at all during the year or drive for class
trips, you are required to have an updated police check on file with the school (within the past 3 years). If you
require a police check form, Miss Van Loenen can send you a letter from the office to bring. Thanks!

! PITCH OPPORTUNITIES! * ’5

| Volunteers for Cross Country Meet

Please contact Mrs. Gruber (bgruber@timothychristianschool.ca) or Mrs. Regeling -
(cregeling@timothychristianschool.ca) if you are able to help organize the cross country participants at the
| startline for the meet in Alliston on Oct. 16%™. Thanks!

Bazaar Christmas Garden needs your help!

With the first day of fall, we begin to look ahead with excitement to the Timothy Christmas Bazaar in
November! We are looking for people to help with the Christmas Garden where we make live Christmas
arrangements for the Bazaar. If you like working with greens or just enjoy creating, come and join us. No I
previous experience is necessary. If you have helped in the past, we would appreciate your expertise as a I
I new team takes over this area of the Bazaar. Plan ahead to come help us the week of Monday, November
11. We hope to create arrangements all that week. We will also be looking for people to help sell the |
arrangements at the Bazaar. Any daytime or evening help would be much appreciated! Contact: Erin

I Mensinga (ownin@hotmail.com or 705-305-8106). Thanks! I




From the Community...

re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie - South

THRIFT SHOP

The re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie - South would like to thank everyone who generously gave their time to
volunteer over the summer months. Now with the new school year here, and with new families at TCS, we
would love to have your family be a part of this. It’s a great way to help the school, help our community, and
get to know more TCS families. It’s loads of fun!!! We would love to see you there!

As we head into our 4th year of business, volunteering is at an all-time low. TCS parental support has dropped
significantly over the last year as well. To date, we have donated over $210,000 to TCS and supported over 7
community organizations! Your efforts have blessed many. We are actively seeking volunteers to help support
our daily commitments. The shop is open daily Monday-Saturday from 10am-5pm... any time that you can
give to us would be a huge help. In addition, we will be closing the shop on Monday, November 4 to fill our
store with seasonal Christmas items. We will be hosting volunteers from 8am to 8pm to get our seasonal
items priced and on the shelf. We need extra power to get bins out of storage so please encourage your
husbands to come (there will be free pizza)! Bring a friend or neighbour along to help, enjoy a time of
fellowship and work alongside us to transition the store into the next sales season. Grab your coffee buddy

and volunteer together. It can be fun and rewarding!

You can always contact us through Facebook. Email: resource.barrie@outlook.com. Phone: 705-735-0444.

Location: 28 Commerce Park Drive, unit B

Estate Planning 101 Seminar

Unity Christian High School is hosting a
complimentary estate planning seminar on
Thursday, October 17th, 2019 @ 7:30pm at the
school (25 Burton Ave, Barrie). All age groups can
benefit from an Estate Plan. Without a sound plan,
the government and the courts may have a say, but
with a current plan it’s YOUR way! This seminar will
feature partners from the Christian School
Foundation and Christian Stewardship Services.

Enjoy delicious desserts and the opportunity to have
your questions answered by experts who share your
values. Plus, you could win a free Will and Power of
Attorney preparation package (One gift up to
$1200) courtesy of Devry Smith Frank LLP. Guests
may RSVP to prunning@unitychristianhigh.ca or by
calling the school office at (705) 792-6915.

If you can’t make it out that evening, a home visit
can be arranged at your convenience by contacting
Christian Stewardship Services at info@csservices.ca

JOIN US
ESTATE PLANNING 101

October 17, 2018 @ 7:30PM
UNITY CHRISTIAN HIGH SCHOOL, 25 BURTON AVENUE, BARRIE

All age
groups can
benefit from
a sound
Estate Plan.

Without a plan,
government and the
courts may have a say,
but with a current plan
it's YOUR way!

Unity Christian High is hosting a complimentary estate planning
seminar to help you address questions about your plan.

Featuring partners from the Christian School

Foundation and Christian Stewardship Services C‘)

Enjoy delicious desserts and the opportunity to have your questions U

answered by experts who share your values. »Plus, you could win a

15512001 courtoey of Deury S Feani LLp e ode (One ot up Unity Christian
RSVP to prunning@unitychristianhigh.ca or call (705) 792-6915 High School

Can't make it out that evening? A home visit can be arranged at your
i i ca

Contact Christian ip Services at i 1] C\HiRyISTIVAN <§ S[ew“rd,ShIP




CHRISTMAS AT TIMOTHY

NOVEMBER 16, 2019
PRE-ORDER FORM FOR EUROPEAN-DUTCH DELICACIES
Please return completed orders to TCS or Melanee Weening or email your order to
dutchstoreorders@gmail.com (please send your payment to the TCS office)
by MONDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2019

NAME EMAIL PHONE

BAKED GOODS QUANTITY TOTAL $
Almond Rings — 8 inch diameter | $15.00
Almond Bars — 12 inch long $9.00
Raisin Buns — Pkg. of 6 $4.00

GOUDA CHEESES (1/4 is approx. 1 kg, Whole wheel is approx. 4.2 — 4.4kg)

Ya Mild $28.00
Ya Medium $29.00
4 Spiced $28.00
Y4 Aged $32.00
Mild Wheel $105.00
Medium Wheel $106.00
Spiced Wheel $105.00
Aged Wheel $116.00

MEATS Croquettes: frozen, pre-fried, ready to be deep-fried Sausages: fresh, smoked pork Gelderse Worst (can be
frozen) Please note that boxes of Croquettes will be available through Pre-Order only!

Box of 90 Croquettes $120.00
(PREFRIED)

Pkg. of 6 Croquettes $10.00
(PREFRIED)

Single Sausage $7.00
Pkg. of 3 Sausages $16.00

CHOCOLATE LETTERS (See the back of this page to make letter selections)

Milk Chocolate $2.00
Dark Chocolate $2.00
YOUR TOTAL ORDER $

Please make cheques payable to TIMOTHY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL. Orders will be ready for pick-up in front foyer of
Timothy Christian School on Saturday, November 16, 2019 between 9am and 2pm.

Thank you for your support and we hope you have a wonderful Christmas Season!



CHOCOLATE LETTER ORDERS

Please write how many of each letter you would like to order

by filling in the chart(s) below:

MILK CHOCOLATE
A B Cc D E
F G H | J
K L M N (o)
P Q R S T
U \'J w X Y
Z

DARK CHOCOILATE
A B C D E
F G H | J
K L M N (o)
P Q R S T
U \' w X Y
Z
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TIMOTHY

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

1/8 Page Advertising
Size:3.5" x 2"
Price: $45.00

* Ads can be horizontal with your
your owncompany logo & design.

Full Page Advertising
Price: $250.00

rl T I The time is now...
e

CCCCCCCCCCCCCCC

ADVERTISE in our 1/2 Page Advertising
Yea I‘bOOk Size: 8”x 5”

We'll help to promote your business,
Price: $135.00

while you support our school!

For more information, please contact:
tcovert@timothychristianszhooI.ca

u - ” . . Running along the edge of a printed page:
Tagllne Twenty Price: s 20.00 (“Lovingly sponsored by the Family”)




TCS MEMBERSHIP FORM 2019/2020

N = Timothy Christian School - Barrie
.~ 4
TIMOTHY

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

MEMBERSHIP REQUIREMENTS:

I, the undersigned, declare as follows:
e |am over 18 years of age

e Agreement with the basis, principal guidelines, and purpose of the Corporation, as expressed
in Articles Il and lll, in by-law No. 1, of the Constitution (contact the school if you would like a copy of these)

e | am a Christian and an active member or participant in good standing of a Church

e Agreement to comply with the requirements pertaining to members set forth in the Bylaws of the
Corporation and in the approved policies of the society

Member #1:
Member #1 First Name: Last Name:
Member #1 (Signature): Date:

*Please check a box below to indicate your Membership Status for this year, thank you.

*RENEWAL MEMBERSHIP D *NEW MEMBERSHIP |:I
Member #2:

Member #2 First Name: Last Name:
Member #2 (Signature): Date:

*Please check a box below to indicate your Membership Status for this year, thank you.
*RENEWAL MEMBERSHIP [_] *NEW MEMBERSHIP [_]

*The annual membership fee for 2019/2020 is only $10.00 per person.

Please enclose cash or a cheque for this amount per person when you return the completed form to the school.
Cheques are payable to “Timothy Christian School, Barrie” with “membership fee” written in the memo line.
Thank you for your consideration, we hope to hear from you soon.

All forms must be received by October 31, 2019 to be considered for Membership for this year.
If your application arrives past this deadline date, you will be required to reapply for membership
the following school year.
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FREE ADMISSION: Silent & Live Auction, =
Dutch Store, Craft Vendors, Baked Goods;\
= !ewetrv thstmas Eloral Decor & mu h-morel

705-726- 6621 | tcsgen@hmothychnsnanschool ca
750 Essa Road, Barrie, ON L4N 9E9
CHRISTIAN SCHOOL www.timothychristianschool.ca




Are you looking for a way to fill your
PITCH hours" This is a fun and exciting

\\\\1‘ NN
'CONTACT FOR INFORMATION

705-726- 6621 | tcsgen@hmothychrlst'lanschool ca

TIMOTHY 750 Essa Road, Barrie, ON L4N 9E9

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL www.timothychristianschool.ca




